



	<p>confirmed that the heading “Leisure” included all leisure activities, not just sport, and was deliberately not targeting any specific age-groups such as youth or the elderly, as we wish to be as inclusive and multi-generational as possible.</p> <p>Business and Regeneration – we currently do not have a lead for this sub-group. It was suggested that Gerry Crisp may have contacts and interest from his time as the town mayor. Greg Easterbrook also offered to assist in this area. Richard agreed to talk with Gerry and then liaise with Greg. Chris, from Blackbushe Airport, volunteered to provide assistance to this group, but was not in a position to lead it. We agreed that it wouldn’t be appropriate for one particular business to take the leadership role, but are grateful to Chris and his team for their offer of help.</p> <p>General comments about the sub-groups: John Burton, who is a member of the Blackwater and Hawley Neighbourhood Plan team, was in attendance, and commented that there were some parallel groups running in their Neighbourhood Plan project. We agreed that it would be useful to keep ourselves mutually informed of our progress.</p>	RQ/GE
4.	<p>News Items to promote – None at the moment, although Paul raised the possibility of including video and audio clips on the website – The group agreed that this would be an interesting way of generating interest in the Plan. Paul to discuss with Gordon</p>	PS/GY
5.	<p>AOB – Greg Easterbrook raised as a question a point that had arisen at several points during our discussion, which is whether some of the content we are currently working on is beyond the scope of a Neighbourhood Plan. We agreed that we would continue with our current policy of including content which may eventually have to be covered elsewhere or in appendices for several reasons:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• The public will expect their comments and concerns reflected in our output, even if it doesn’t strictly form part of the plan</li> <li>• The input gained could be used usefully by other authorities e.g. YTC</li> <li>• Keep the scope broad extends inclusivity and encourages engagement</li> <li>• This approach was approved by the Town Council when we met with them in March.</li> </ul>	
6.	<p>Dates for future meetings: We agreed to cancel the meeting in November (after some confusion as to whether it was due on the 6<sup>th</sup> or the 13<sup>th</sup>!) as we do not expect to have sufficient content to report back on by that point. We also agreed to move the December meeting from the afternoon to the evening, as this better suits those unavailable during the day. The next meetings will therefore be:</p> <p>11<sup>th</sup> December – 7:00pm, Monteagle Centre 8<sup>th</sup> January – 7:00pm Monteagle Centre</p> <p>Richard will talk to Jane Biscombe about booking these</p>	RQ/JB